
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

Learning Heroes: Lily S, 

Scarlett C, Lamari and 

Gracie-Mae T 

Special Table: Gracie F, Tony R, Rhea S 

and Alice L 

Friday 27th September 2019 

Coming up next week: 

Tuesday: 

 Parent & Carer 

Consultation Evening 

 Cross Country Years 

5&6 

Wednesday: 

 Parent & Carer 

Consultation Evening 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome to our new look newsletter. 

Instead of receiving a monthly edition, you 

will receive a copy weekly so that you get a 

fuller flavour of your child’s learning here in 

our Corsham Regis community. 

I do hope that you will find it useful and informative. Copies will 

be available on the website and the ‘Coming Up Next Week’ 

feature will also be posted on our Facebook page. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

Garnet Class had to improvise 

this week when the heavens 

opened and postponed their walk 

about Corsham. Fortunately the 

rain didn’t damage the internet so 

they could still learn about land 

use in the town. 

Pupils in Opal Class loved 

working with Rachel from Up 

and Under Sports to improve 

their gymnastics. 

 

Any other business: 

If you 

haven’t 

signed up 

to Seesaw 

yet, please do so. 

Attendance: 

This week Opal class 

had the highest 

attendance with 99.57% 

Attendance overall is 

97.23% 

This week pupils in Crystal Class 

have been using exciting drama 

and talk to prepare for writing 

newspaper articles from given 

headlines. What did happen when 

the Co Op ran out of food?!  

 Mrs Stone and 

Mrs Harris have 

been WOWED 

by how well Jade 

Class have been 

learning their 

initial sounds this 

week. 

In Amethyst Class pupils 

have been solving some 

very challenging 

reasoning problems 

involving measure. 

The character 

we all want for 

your children 

 
Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is 58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 
Hugely impressed with 

the resilience of pupils in 

Onyx Class when faced 

with column addition. 

A letter will be going out on Monday regarding 

your consent for your child’s photo 

being taken. 

Please return these by next Friday. Thank you 


